
 

 

NSCA Event Anti-Discrimination and Anti-Harassment Policy 

2020 North Central Regional Conference – St Paul, MN 

National Strength and Conditioning Association is dedicated to providing a harassment-free and 
discrimination-free experience for everyone at NSCA events.  NSCA seeks to provide an event environment in 
which diverse attendees may learn, network and enjoy the company of colleagues in a professional 
atmosphere.  NSCA does not tolerate discrimination or harassment of attendees in any form.  

To review the full Anti-Discrimination and Anti-Harassment Policy and Procedures for NSCA Events, visit 
https://www.nsca.com/events/events-anti-harassment-policy/.  

To report an incident or problem at NSCA’s 2020 North Central Regional Conference:   

NSCA Onsite Contact: 
 Jed Smith, North Central Regional Coordinator 
 Phone: 319-273-7867 or jed.smith@uni.edu            
 
St Paul, MN Contacts: 
 Emergencies: 911 
 
 Closest Hospital:   
 United Hospital 

333 Smith Ave N 
St Paul, MN  55102  

 Phone: 651-241-8000 
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